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Mike Romportl

From: woodboroclerk@frontier.com
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 9:54 PM
To: 500sks; Mike Romportl
Subject: Re: roads

Mike, 
I will look around the town hall to see what we have. I looked at what the other towns have given you and I don't recall seeing anything that old in 
our building. There was a lot of old documents stolen years ago that were inside a safe at the town hall. No one knows what was in the safe other than 
old papers. In any case, I will look through what we have. 
 
I have copies of the old town minutes from the Ashland Historical Society and I've looked through most of those files and it appears to be only 
minutes. I didn't see any deeds in those files. I will also check with Sherry Tischendorf as she is the one who took the photos from the books in 
Ashland. She many know what is all up there... 
 
If/when I find things, I'll let you know. 
Judy 
 
On Thursday, August 13, 2020, 10:15:53 AM CDT, 500sks <500sks@gmail.com> wrote:  
 
 
Mike, 
All of our records were lost prior to my time with the town.  I will include our clerk in case she does have any. 
Thanks 
Phil 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Mike Romportl <mromportl@co.oneida.wi.us>  
Date: 8/13/20 9:50 AM (GMT-06:00)  
To: "'500sks@gmail.com'" <500sks@gmail.com>  
Subject: roads  
 

Hi Phil 
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Do you have any old Town Highway records.  Several Towns have the old books and we scanned them and added them to our website( 
http://oneida.ncwrpc.info/  see 3rd from bottom)  We don’t have any for Woodboro.  If you have records or even copies of old deeds we would like to get a copy of 
them to add to our site. 

Thanks 

Mike 

  

  

Michael J Romportl 
Oneida County Land Information Director 
1 S Oneida AVE 
PO Box 400 
Rhinelander, WI 54501-0400 
Ph 715-369-6179 
Fax 715-369-6277 
Email: mromportl@co.oneida.wi.us 

Email: lio@co.oneida.wi.us 
Website: http://www.co.oneida.wi.us 

  


